

Season's Greetings from the Asia Oceania Geosciences Society



Dear Members, Friends and Associates,

As the year draws to a close, we at the Asia Oceania Geosciences Society (AOGS) wish you a season filled with joy, peace, and meaningful connections.

This year has reminded us of the importance of collaboration and innovation in addressing the challenges our planet faces. We are deeply grateful for your contributions to the geosciences community and your support of AOGS.

May the holiday season bring you and your loved ones happiness and rest, and may the coming year be filled with new opportunities and discoveries. We look forward to continuing our journey together in advancing geosciences for a sustainable future.

Warm regards, **Takehiko Satoh**, President

Professor, Japan Aerospace Exploration Agency On behalf of the Asia Oceania Geosciences Society



